
CITY-COUNTY AUDITORIUM, 520 ROOD AVENUE 
CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 
LIQUOR AND BEER 

MINUTES 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22, 1992, 8:00 A.M. 

1. CALL TO ORDER  - Present: Philip Coebergh, Hearing Officer 
Neva Lockhart, City Clerk 
John Shaver, Assistant City Attorney 

2. APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES  

a. Pizza Hut No. 1, 1440 North Avenue (3.2% Beer)  -  Approved 
b. Pizza Hut No. 2, 704 Horizon Drive (3.2% Beer)  -  Approved 
c. Pizza Hut No. 3, 601 N. 1st Street (3.2% Beer)  -  Approved 
d. Lincoln Park Golf Course, 1400 Gunnison Avenue (3.2% Beer) 

Jack Sommers present. Approved subject to complying 
with Fire Department conditions. 

3. APPLICATIONS FOR LICENSES  -  CHANGES OF OWNERSHIP  -
CHANGE IN CORPORATE STRUCTURE  

a. Application by Pancho's Villa, Inc., for a Hotel-Restaurant 
Liquor License at Pancho's Villa Restaurant, 801 N. 1st 
Street 

President/Trustee/Manager/Stockholder: Vera J. Gilbert 100% 
Secretary: Mary Katherine Wieker 

License presently held by Vera J. Gilbert 

Rich Livingston, Attorney representing Mrs. Gilbert, was 
present. Approved. 

4. HEARING  -  APPLICATIONS FOR NEW LICENSES  

a. Hearing  -  Application by Mark's Markets, Inc., for a 3.2% 
Beer License, Sales for Consumption "OFF" the Premises of 
the Licensee, at 102 North Avenue under the Trade Name of 
Go-Fer Foods  -  1st Street 

President/Director/Stockholder: Mark W. Brown 	100% 
Secretary/Treasurer/Director: 	Sharon Gwen Brown 

Hearing opened. Mark Brown was present. The map showing 
similar type outlets was reviewed. The report was read. 
There were no opponents, letters of opposition, or counter-
petitions. The hearing was closed. Resolution No. 1-92 
granting the license. See copy attached. 

5. ADJOURNMENT  

NEXT REGULAR MEETING 	February 5, 1992 
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